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23 June 202 

Dear parent/guardian/carer 

Transition Evening & Transition Day – Poole High School 

Transition Evening - Thursday 30 June 
We look forward to meeting you at the transition evening where members of the Year 7 team, the 
Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher, will be able to talk you through key aspects of life at Poole 
High School.  

In order to ensure that we have room for all families to attend, we would ask that you restrict numbers 
to child and one parent/carer only and try to attend the designated session: 
 
Session 1: Arrive from 5pm to collect information pack. Talk in the theatre 5.30 - 6.15pm 
Avonwood, Baden Powell & St Peter’s, Bayside, Bishop’s Aldhelm’s, Canford Heath, Dumpton, 
Hamworthy Park, Haymoor, Heatherlands, Hillbourne, King’s Park, Kingsleigh, Livingstone Road.  

Session 2: Arrive from 6pm to collect information pack. Talk in the theatre 6.30 - 7.15pm 
Longfleet, Manorside, Oakdale, Ocean, St Mary’s, St Michael’s, Winton, Yarrells. 
 
Should you be unable to attend the evening, we will pass the information pack to your child on 
transition day. 
 
Friends of Poole High school (FOPHS) – refreshments and school uniform 
Our FOPHS parents group will support the evening by offering refreshments to purchase after the 
presentation. They will also be running a ‘new to you’ stand where items of school uniform will be 
available to purchase. The team are always happy to welcome new members should you wish to 
volunteer. 
 
Transition Day - Friday 1 July at 8.45am to 2.45pm  
Students will be welcomed by the Year 7 team and their tutor. They will spend the day working with 
their tutor group, getting to know each other and finding out about the school. They will have the 
opportunity to experience a few lessons with subject specialist teachers.  
 
Please ensure that your child arrives promptly to school. They are welcome to arrive early and come 
with siblings for the normal start of the school day.  
 
Students will need to wear their junior school uniform, but please can trainers be worn, this is for the 
team building activity. Students will need to bring writing equipment. 
 
Food will be provided for your child at lunch time. Vegetarian option will be available. Please send 
your child with a refillable water bottle and snack for break time.  
 
We look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

T Scott-Brown 
Progress Lead Years 7 & 8 
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